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From: Inuarak [mailto:inuarak@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, November 17, 2017 12:38 PM
To: Goump Djalogue <gdjalogue@nunavut.ca>; Brian Aglukark <aglukark@nunavut.ca>
Subject: Request to Participate in public hearing Dec 4 and 5 in Pond Inlet Re: Baffinlands proposal
for phase 2
 
Good afternoon,
 
This is Enookie Inuarak, I am the chair for Pond Inlet Mary River Phase 2 Review Committee
based in Pond Inlet.
 
I am requesting to participate in public hearing regarding Baffinlands proposal for Phase 2
requesting amendments to North Baffin Land Use plan. Hearings in Pond Inlet December 4
and 5.
 
The Pond Inlet Mary River Phase 2 Review Committee consists of 5 members, 1 secretary
treasurer, 3 technical supports.
 
1 member from Hamlet of Pond Inlet myself Enookie Inuarak (Chair)
1 member from Mittimatalik Hunters and Trapeers Organization Jimmy Pitseolak (Vice Chair)
1 member representing Elders Paniloo Sanguya
1 member at large Charlie Inuarak
1 member representing Women and Youth Karen Nutarak
 
1 secretary Treasurer Tim Soucie
3 technical support Frank Tester, Vincent L herault, Warren  Bernauer.
 
Please accept our request to participate at the hearings in Dec 4 and 5.
 
Thank you
 
Any questions please feel free to contact me
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Enookie


